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Comments: As a native Tucsonan and outdoor enthusiast, | am saddened to see that the forest service is going
to shut down more roads. All my life I've enjoyed many of these places and there is nothing more upsetting then
to get somewhere remote and to find out that access has been blocked. My family and | have hunted and
camped in many of these places and we are very respectful to the land. | wouldn't be surprised if these access
rods are being considered for closure due to people probably trashing some of these areas. Maybe some of the
money we spend on fees and taxes should go to enforcement and temporary closures so that the land can heal
its self.

Another thing | find interesting is that people will show up in support of these closures but then don't realize that
the environment will be impacted more by people that use ATVs or find other means to enter these lands. With
population growth in Arizona, maybe there should more education on treading lightly and land conservation.

Maybe place bigger signs at land entrances and more pamphlets handed out to the general public on camp
grounds. More face to face interactions in remote areas or commercials during peak tv hours. | am sure there can

be a lot more done to inform people of the consequences of their actions while using our beautiful lands.

Well these are my thoughts and | hope you consider that you will be hurting a lot of us that use these lands. Plus
there are many more that are not aware of these closures and there concerns will go unnoticed.

Thank you.



